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No. EDN-H (21) F (10) 14/2020- -SUPER 100

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone: 0177-2653120, 2653386,2653575 Extn. 234 Fax: 2812882

E-mail:genbr@rediffmail.c

om
E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001 the October, 2021

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
in Himachal Pradesh

Subject: - Regarding Financial Assistance Grant under Swaran J ayanti Super-100

for the year 2021-22,

This is in continuation with this Directorate letter of even no. dated: 03/09/2021
vide which fresh application were invited on the subject cited above.

In this connection, it is informed that Himachal Pradesh Board of School Education,
Dharamshala vide letter no. RoRiar /22 /72 /OTgRT / 2021-6831-32 i@ 28/08/2021 has intimated
that the merit list has not yet been finalized as there are some students who were not satisfied with the
result declared earlier so the revised list will be finalized after declaring the result of such candidates.
Therefore, it is hereby directed that the fresh applications of Swaran Jayanti Super-100 for the year
2021-22 may not be forwarded to Directorate of Higher Education. The process will be re-initiatod
after the receipt of revised merit list from Himachal Pradesh Board of School Education.
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Email dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-171001 the October, 2021
Copy for information and necessary action to:-
1. The Secretary H.P. Board of School Education Dharamshala w.r.t. letter under
reference and is requested to send the final merit list of top 1000 students of 10t
clags as and when result is declared.

2, ~Technical Officer I.T. Cell Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh with
request to upload the same on departmental website. /\
3. Guard File. C
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